

Dear Families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Understanding the variety of professions and potential places of employment in NB is important to our students.  It is never too early to start thinking about the future and considering various options that may appeal for further exploration.  Therefore, we will be hosting a Career Week for grades K-12 at SCS from November 4-7th and we need your help! We are looking for any volunteers who are willing to share their own career/employment with our student population. Volunteers can specify the age group they prefer to work with and present their role, responsibilities, highlights, experiences, etc. to our students through discussion. We recognize the great value that community member involvement has and want our students to understand that there are several careers available to our students in this rural community.  Please share this information with those who you feel would have an interest in participating.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Volunteer Name(s): _________________________	Phone Number: ____________________
Email Address: _____________________________________________
Availability: Circle those that apply 
Grades: K	1	2	3	4	5	6/7	8	9	10	11	12
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday

	8:30-10:00
	8:30-10:00
	8:30-10:00
	8:30-10:00

	10:00-11:30
	10:00-11:30
	10:00-11:30
	10:00-11:30

	11:30-12:45
	11:30-12:45
	11:30-12:45
	11:30-12:45

	12:45-1:45
	12:45-1:45
	12:45-1:45
	12:45-1:45

	1:45-2:50 
	1:45-2:50 
	1:45-2:50 
	1:45-2:50



Sincerely, 
Melissa Lanteigne
Guidance Counselor
Stanley Consolidated School
Phone: (506) 367-7694 
melissa.lanteigne3@nbed.nb.ca
